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Your PAC is Active... Join

Congratulations 
to our New PAC Officers

PAC is selling Manitou Spirit 
Wear!  Orders are due by Nov 30 
to allow for delivery before the 
Holidays.  A portion of each sale 
is given to PAC to fund our  
projects.  

Click to Order Now 

Spiritwear Fundraiser 
In time for the Holidays!

From  

Jesse Hull  
MSHS Principal

From  
Dustin Cady  

MSMS Principal

The high school staff, students 
and community would like to 
thank the continued work of the 
PAC during these challenging 
times.  Fundraising during 
COVID-19 requires out of the box 
thinking and we feel fortunate to 
have a supportive team working 
hard to provide deep learning 
opportunities for our students. 
 
I would like to wish everyone a 
happy and healthy Thanksgiving

Dear Parents 
We had an exciting and  
productive PAC meeting in  
October.  I look forward to  
collaborating with more of you 
on Fundrasing ideas to support 
important projects for both the 
Middle and High Schools. 
 
Have a wonderful Thankgiving 
Holiday. 

I'm excited to be your new PAC 
Chair, and help establish the vi-
sion of a Parent Run 6-12 PAC.  It 
is my hope that we can grow PAC 
into a strong support organiza-
tion for MSMS and MSHS.  
 
At our last meeting, we decided 
we would like to raise money to 
get MSMS and MSHS electronic 
marquees.  We anticipate this will 
likely be a multi year fundraising 
effort. PAC also plans to fund 
some smaller projects and mini 
grants to benefit the schools, 
teachers, and students.  We 
brainstormed some fundraising 

ideas which we will discuss 
further at the next meeting, and 
have already implemented a 
Spirit Store where you can get 
your Mustang gear in time for the 
Holidays.  Do you have some 
ideas for smaller projects for PAC 
to do?  We would love to hear 
from you! 
 
Please join us at our next virtual 
meeting on Dec 2.  Hope to see 
you there! 
 
Thanks,  
Coralyn Gauvin 
PAC Chair

From our PAC Chair

 

Next Meeting  

 2 
 Wednesday 

 December   2020

Next meeting is Virtual 
Click to Join Us! 

6pm MT

www.facebook.com/groups/ms612pac
https://manitoumustangsspiritwear2020.itemorder.com/sale
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82163906950?pwd=Vm9MUjJtazkrQnpPVWt2ZGliU0E4UT09

